Appendix D20

Melanie Steadman

From: Helen Scott

Sent: 17 July 2022 13:34
To: licensing

Subject: Betley Court Farm

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I'am registering my objection to license application No 21250 . From past experience of large gatherings

in the village their has been hugh disruption, unrully drunken behavior and an unacceptable amount of

litter. As the venue is in the centre of the village their would be no way to avoid future problems

Mrs H Scott
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